
My mother is my Hero. 
Written by our Grade 6's

This week Ronwen Williams walked
away with the “best Goalkeeper” for
the Afcon tournament which proves

that South Africa is on the ascendancy
in international competitions. We are

proud of our Soccer team with their 3rd
place finish in the Afcon tournament. 

My Hero is my mum. I know that she cares
about me deeply and I love how she takes the

time to help me with my homework. I will
always remember her cooking my favourite

meals especially when she knows I had a rough
day. I love you mum, you are my hero! 

Tshanga Makumule Grade 6

Weekly
NEWSLETTER

This weekend, we are
engaged in an

athletics event against
Levubu Primary

School. Students are
expected to arrive at
Ridgeway College by
06:15, with the bus

departing promptly at
06:30. Participants
should be attired in

their Physical
Education kit and are

advised to carry water
due to the anticipated

high temperatures.
We extend a warm

invitation to parents
to join us in

supporting our
athletes.

The event will
culminate with our
return to Ridgeway

College at
approximately 13:40.
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My hero , my mom will ,was and always be
my hero. She is always there for me , cares

for me and she always stands up for me.
She is the best! 

Konanani Nemakula Grade 6



CONGRATULATIONS!

We are blessed to have a future SA
chessmaster in our midst. Aryan Mehta

competed in the Limpopo Regional
Tournament last weekend in the U/16
category (he is only 11) . He placed an

incredible 5th in the province and this is
an incredible achievement. We look

forward to watching him grow in this
discipline and I am confident that we

will see him represent our country soon!

Celebration of

LOVE!
MATH QUIZ EVENING

I extend heartfelt gratitude to our
exceptional Mathematics enthusiasts

for their participation in the Math Quiz
Evening. The event was truly

remarkable, and I take immense pride
in all the children who participated

wholeheartedly. Furthermore, I deeply
appreciate the unwavering support of

our dedicated parents who
consistently stand by the School. Your

remarkable support is truly
commendable and greatly valued.

Celebrating Valentines
day at school is always

a huge day. Our
children are eager to

spread love and cheer
and it is definitely

something us teachers
look forward to. The
ice-cream and other

treats also made this
day a memorable one.

Thank you to our
parents and children

for supporting our
Grade 7 learners. 

D6 Communicator
If you encounter issues with your D6 application, it is
advisable to reinstall the application. Select Ridgeway

College as your community and ensure to tailor your groups
according to the respective grades. For further guidance,

refer to the D6 video available on our Facebook page.

UPCOMING EVENTS!
22 February 2024
Orators Evening


